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Warm regards from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

No May1st  Water Meter Reading! Please be advised that water meters were not 
read for this month as no one volunteered to do this task. Your May water bill will be the 
standard $45 without any additional charge for water use over the allotted 11,220 gallons. 
However, your bill will include any prior unpaid amount and/or late fee that may be due. 
The board is making plans to resolve the water meter reading issue during the May 10th 
board meeting. Your June water bill will include any additional amount owed for water 
use in April and May over the allotted amount!  
Thank you for your understanding. We willl answer any questions you may have at the 
May 14th Annual Meeting. 
Annual Meeting: I would like everybody to come to the Annual Meeting where I will 
end my role as Chair for our community as I begin my next chapter. I will share some 
notes about how I love the people here. The High Desert Estates 2022 Annual Meeting 
is scheduled for Saturday, May 14th at 1:00 pm in the Crooked River Park amphitheater 
at 1751 S. Main St.  
Please come and join the community when we elect new board members, review the last 
year, and make plans for the coming year. When we all come together it helps us be a 
strong community. Remember to bring a chair to sit on. 
Signs: Allen and I installed a metal pole at the end of Jerry Drive to replace a sign for 
the neighborhood watch and to not use firearms. In addition, we are diligently working to 
replace wooden sign poles with metal ones to better support the signs. 
Final Comment: Our New Board will take the next steps to help make our High Desert 
Estates community a pleasure to live here. I encourage you to listen to everybody and 
help this place continue to be a great community. Please volunteer to help the HOA when 
and where you can. If you are not able to come to the Annual Meeting I just want to say, 
“THANK YOU for your supportive comments, helping me to do what I could, and always 
standing with me.” 
HOA Monthly Board Meeting:  Our next regular meeting will take place on Tuesday, 
May 10th , 2022, at 6:30 pm in the HOA office, 5980 SE Jerry Dr. 

End of notes from the Chair 
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